
                                                                                                         
     201 East Fourth Street
    Cincinnati, Ohio 45202

                                                                                                          April 5, 2001

Ms. Magalie R. Salas
FCC Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
The Portals
445 Twelfth Street S.W.
Washington, D.C.  20554

Attention:  Common Carrier Bureau

Dear Ms. Salas:

With this letter, Cincinnati Bell Telephone hereby transmits a complete copy of its Base
Document Tariff FCC No. 40, Interstate IntraLATA Access Service which includes all
tariff changes that became effective as of the last day of the month of March, 2001

Any questions regarding this letter should be directed to Mike Bishop at the above
address, by phone at (513) 397-1231, or by fax at (513) 241-9115.

/s/ Michael E. Bishop

Michael E. Bishop
Regulatory Specialist
Carrier Services


